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September 1, 1964
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Mr. Rodney Long
Box 731

Monahans, Texas
Dear Mr. Long:

I appreciate the comments regarding police officers you
made in vour letter of August 29, 1964. I am happy
that you look upon policemen as your friends.

I regret that 1 am not able to answer the questions con-
tained in your letter. The Warren Commission is expected
to make its report in the near future and will, 1 am sure,
answer the questions you have.

It has been indicated to the Dallas Police Department that
the Warren Commission would prefer that we not comment
on the assassination until its report is completed.

Very truly vours,

J+ B. c‘lrr"
Chief of Police
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